This is an example structure you might want to use and personalise in order to say thank you to your congregations and donors for their support, especially over the past two years. You might also want to include a thank you card, which they can then display to remind them of their church.

Dear friends,

I am writing to you to say thank you for your continued support of our parish over the past two years. In a time that has been marked by fear, uncertainty and worry, we are grateful for the many ways that you can continued to bless and give to our church. Thank you! 

Despite the restrictions we have faced throughout this pandemic, your support has enabled the light of our church(es) to continue to shine and be a place of welcome for everyone in our community. We have been able to weather the storm of the last two years and face the financial challenges of worshipping in our beautiful historic church(es). 

Our churches have faced many trials over the centuries, but that has never stopped them being a place for people to rely on. A place of respite and sanctuary. Thank you for your help in ensuring that these places within our parish are still there for our children and their future generations. 

If you have any examples from your church of this, please include them here – has there been support of a local foodbank, giving laptops to school children, being able to pay parish share in full or dealing with a particular building problem. 

As we look forward, we continue to trust in God and worship in his glorious name. The future is still uncertain, but we will be focussed on helping those in our community who are in most need and placing our church(es) at the centre of our community.

Thank you again for being part of that journey,




